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50 Street Widening and CP Railway Grade Separation

To support the ongoing construction of the 50 Street Widening and CP Rail Grade Separation project,
traffic will be reduced to one lane on Morris Road for curb and gutter installation starting mid-May.

During this period, flagpersons will be in place to direct traffic.
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Timelines

e Lane reductions are scheduled STREET -

between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00

p.m.

e |nstallation of the curb and
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gutter is scheduled to take
place between June 5 to June
12th.

e Closure of the west driveway Commercial

Crossings

into Petropass is scheduled

between June 5 to June 12.

e Access to Petropass will be
limited to the south access
while the north access is

reconstructed.

For information about this project, visit edmonton.ca/50StreetWidening or contact:

Malika Ali Joe Kabarchuk
Eng. Project Manager, Transportation Project Manager, Alberco Construction Ltd
Infrastructure Delivery, City of Edmonton 780-267-5816

malika.ali@edmonton.ca | 780-690-6055

City of Edmonton Integrated Infrastructure Services - Transportation Infrastructure Delivery



